
Department of Transportation 
Office of Legal Counsel 
700 East Broadway Avenue  
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-2586    605/773-3262 
FAX: 605/773-4442 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Patricia Saukel 

FROM: Karla L. Engle 

DATE:  January 24, 2018 

RE: February 1, 2018, Commission Meeting 

The Department of Transportation requests that the Transportation Commission set 
a hearing date to consider debarment of K&L Construction, Inc.  Secretary 
Bergquist has previously suspended the prequalification status and ability to bid of 
K&L Construction, Inc.  A copy of Secretary Bergquist’s letter of suspension is 
enclosed with this memo.   
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